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Dougherty’s 

Science 

Newsletter 

Announcements: 

I am always looking for STEAM 

donations! If you have old Legos, 

building blocks, household 

materials that you would like to 

donate – Please contact me  

GET OUTSIDE AND ENJOY NATURE 

THIS WEEKEND!!! 

Class Info: 

5th Grade: Absolutely loved every 

single lab safety project! Moving 

into the process of science. 

6th Grade: Going to start designing 

our first hands on experiment 

after committing to our lab safety 

rules and discussing the scientific 

process 

7&8 Grade: An exciting week of 

measuring with the metric 

system! We are all developing the 

common language of weights and 

measures in class! 

STEAM: Lots of hands on, project 

based group challenges happening 

over here! So much work on 

effective communication, 

teamwork, and grit! 

Contact Information: 

adougherty@avonschool.com 

Phone: 

732-775-4328 


